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Roy Hill Infrastructure Railway Proposed Regulatory Instruments 
 
PUBLIC SUBMISSION RECEIVED 

On 25 October the ERA invited public comment on five regulatory instruments proposed by Roy 
Hill Infrastructure for its railway in the Pilbara.   

The regulatory instruments are: 

 Segregation Arrangements 

 Train Management Guidelines 

 Train Path Policy  

 Costing Principles 

 Over-payment Rules 

The consultation period closed on Friday 25 November 2016. 

One submission was received from The Pilbara Infrastructure Pty Ltd.  The submission provides 
support in general terms for the instruments proposed by Roy Hill Infrastructure. 

The submission is available on our website. 
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